December 6, 1966

Rabbi Bernard A. Poupko Congregation Shaare Torah 2319 Murray Ave. Pittsburgh 17, Penna.

Dear Bernard:

I just received a copy of your Bulletin for the first time and I want to thank you for it. I must say that I am immensely impressed by the range of your activities and the kind of elaborate preparation that such virtuosity obviously requires. I wish we had more of you!

Your Bulletin certainly makes fine reading, and I am pleased that you sent it on to me.

Warmest personal regards,

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

RNL/fz